
 

 

Official Minutes of the Monticello Community School District Board of Education                                        

Legislative Forum January 9, 2019 
 

 

The Legislative Forum was held in the Board Room at the District Office at 711 South Maple Street, 

Monticello, Iowa on Wednesday, January 9, 2019 at 6:00 pm.  The following directors were present:  Bud 

Johnson, John Schlarmann, Dave Melchert, Mandy Norton, and Craig Stadtmueller.  Representative Lee Hein 

and Senator Dan Zumbach were also present.   

 

Superintendent Brian Jaeger started with introductions and then asked each legislator to update us on the 

upcoming legislative session.  Both Hein and Zumbach gave us their insights and discussed how the legislative 

process works. 

 

There were some good discussions on the following topics:   

 SAVE  

 Supplemental State Aid (SSA) 

 Mental Health 

 Bond Issues 

 Tax Credits 

 Senior Year Plus Programming 

 

Hein and Zumbach thanked Dr. Jaeger for having the forum and also invited Dr. Jaeger and the Board to come 

to Des Moines to lobby and meet with the legislators. 

 

The forum ended at approximately 7:45 pm. 
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